
 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT DEPARTMENT 

Yvette Hernandez, P.E., – City Engineer 

City 2 | 218 N. Campbell, 2nd Floor | El Paso, Texas 79901 | (915) 212-0065 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: November 29, 2023 

To: Offerors - Solicitation #2024-0198R Engineering & Design Services for the 

Resler Extension Project 

From: Elsa Rodriguez, Strategic Initiatives Coordinator 

Subject: Response to questions 
 

 
1. Exhibit B, the Project Reference Form (PRF), references design-bid-build/design-

build/CMAR. Will the City be issuing an updated PRF without this language? 
 
No, the city will not issue an updated PRF. This question is related to the delivery method 
that was utilized for the project that the agency will reference when filling out the PRF 
form 
 

2. “Directions: Request references from three (3) public agencies for which you have 
substantially completed the design of fire stations and other municipal emergency 
response infrastructure and provide this form.” Would this possibly be revised?  
 
An amendment was posted on the solicitations page 
 

3. Are there federal funds on this project? 
 
No, this project is using local funds 

 
4. When is the SOQ due? 

 
 December 6, 2023 at 5 pm 
 

 
 


